
GPEMC Meeting Update



Agenda

• Payment Updates

• Budget Updates

• Uploading Financial and 
Compliance Audit Documents



Payment Updates

• Classroom Site Fund (CSF)
• November payment was distributed last week

• Prop 123 Additional Funding
• First $37.5M payment was distributed earlier this week

• Remaining $37.5M will be paid in May

• Instructional Improvement Fund (IIF)
• Next payment will be made in January



Budget Updates

• BUDG25 reports for FY 2023 have been updated for 
November payment data
• Compares district’s current-year budget to ADE calculations

• BUDG75 reports were published in early November
• Compares prior-year budget/AFR to ADE calculations

• BUDG75 letters will be available in early February



Financial and Compliance Audit Reports

• Districts and charters are required to submit financial and compliance 

audit report files to ADE (Laws 2021, Chapter 7)

• School Finance recently published a Hot Topic with instructions to upload 
required files for FY 2022

• Files should be submitted in the same way as budgets and AFRs

• Since the legacy budget system does not extract data from PDF 
files, the message “File Failed to Process” will display even after 
successful upload

https://www.azleg.gov/legtext/55Leg/1R/laws/0007.pdf
https://www.azed.gov/finance/submitting-fy-2022-financial-and-compliance-audit-reports-ars-15-914


Financial and Compliance Audit Reports



Charlie Martin, Deputy Associate Superintendent
Charlie.Martin@AZED.gov
(602) 542-8026
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